Riverside Management Company

21 Riverside, Clondalkin, Dublin 22

30t September 2022
Subject: Planning Application No 25 Riverside, Clondalkin, Dublin 22.
Th whom it concerns,

We wish to advise regarding the Planning Application for No 25 Riverside,
Clondalkin, Dublin 22 that we the Management Company have no objection to
the Car Parking Spaces as outlined as No 25 & No 25A on the attached diagram
being used as Car Parking Spaces on the property currently owned by No 25
Riverside, Clondalkin, Dublin 22, once the Current Car Parking Arrangements
on the road with the existing communal spaces being maintained.

Yours faithfully

Seamus Walsh

Director
Riverside Management Company

e-mail: shea.walsh52@gmail.com




